Monica Hawkins
m

From: AMO Communications <Communicate@amo.on.ca>
Sent: Monday, May 27, 2019 11:.08 AM

To: ' Monica Hawkins

Subject: AMO Policy Update - Welcome Fiscal Relief for This Year

AMO Policy Update not displaying correctly? View the online version | Send to a frlend
Add Communicaie@amo.on.ca to your safe list

T -

May 27, 2019

Welcome Fiscal Relief for This Year

This morning Premier Ford and Minister Steve Clark announced that there would be
no in-year cuts to public health, child care, and ambulance services.

This relief is welcomed by all.

Through face to face meetings and by letter, AMO had asked to sit with the Province
to look at how to problem solve our fiscal sustainability challenges together.

We are glad we will have that opportunity. We wili keep AMO members updated as
more information is available.

AMO Contact. Monika Turner, Director of Policy, mturner@amo.on.ca, 416-971-9856
ext. 318,

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Onlario (AMO) is unable to pravide any warranty regarding the accuracy or compieteness
of ihird-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned.

.E_‘—‘;:J ; ; Association of Municipalities of Ontario
B E;";gf:;?&?fegge environment 200 University Ave. Suite 801, Toranto ON Ganada M5H 3C5
g this. To unsubscribe, please glick here

T




